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I am a concerned Australian citizen.Concerned about the cruelty that is happening to animals 
across the board and has been proven..in abbattoirs and in some farming practices.These 
industries,if they are doing everything humanely should be totally transparent. Secondly I am 
very concerned that our democratic legal system and our right to freedom of speech is being 
totally compromised.This isn't Australia...we are not living in a dictatorship where journalists can 
be searched and where people cannot stand up for their beliefs in peaceful protests.There are 
alot if things worth protesting about in Australia at the moment and people in our society have 
the right to do this.Therefore this law that they are suggesting needs to be squashed if we are to 
remain the free country that we have always known. 


